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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

May 26,  2019

Sunday, May 26
	 8:00 a.m.	 Communion Service – church
	 10:00 a.m.	 Communion Service – church
	 11:45 a.m.	 Worship Team – Patio Room
	 3:00 p.m.	 Sandwich makers – kitchen
Monday, May 27: Holiday, Office Closed
	 10:00 a.m.	 Yoga Class – Patio Room
	 10:00 a.m.	 Memorial Day Service – church
	 11:00 a.m.	 Reception after the Service – Kirk Hall
Tuesday, May 28
	 7:45 a.m.	 First Things First – Patio Room
	 8:00 a.m.	 Chef John – Kitchen
	 10:00 a.m.	 Yoga – Patio Room
	 11:15 a.m.	 Chair Yoga – Patio Room
	 noon	 NO Rotary Meeting – Kirk Hall
	 12:45 p.m.	 Eucharistic Visitors – church
	 6:00 p.m.	 Al-Anon – Patio Room
Wednesday, May 29
	 7:45 a.m.	 First Things First – Patio Room
	 10:00 a.m.	 Yoga Class – Patio Room
	 10:00 a.m.	 Communion Service – church
	 11:00 a.m.	 Fellowship – Kirk Hall
	 11:50 a.m.	 NO Little Group – Lounge
	 6:30 p.m.	 Women’s AA – Patio Room & Nursery
Thursday, May 30
	 7:45 a.m.	 First Things First – Patio Room	
	 10:00 a.m.	 Gentle Yoga – Kirk Hall
	 10:00 a.m.	 Staff Meeting – Rector’s Study
	 12:15 p.m.	 CardiYoga Class – Kirk Hall
Friday, May 31
	 7:45 a.m.	 First Things First – Patio Room
	 9:45 a.m.	 Al-Anon – Patio Room
	 11:00 a.m.	 Al-Anon – Patio Room
	 7:00 p.m.	 HOW Group – Kirk Hall
Saturday, June 1
	 8:30 a.m.	 Flower Ministry 	
	 9:00 a.m.	 Altar Guild – church
	 10:00 a.m.	 Quilter’s – Classroom A & B
	 11:00 a.m.	 Yoga with Sabina – Patio Room
	 5:00 p.m.	 Celtic Kirk Service – church
Sunday, June 2
	 8:00 a.m.	 Communion Service – church
	 10:00 a.m.	 Communion Service – church
	 11:45 a.m.	 Deep Waters – Lounge
	 11:45 a.m.	 Women of the Bible – Patio Room
	 3:00 p.m.	 Chef John – Kitchen
	 4:00 p.m.	 New Member Social – off site

Call for Summer Choir Singers
Interested singers are invited to join the Summer Choir, 
which rehearses on Sundays at 9:30 a.m. in the choir 
room. There is no weekday rehearsal. The Summer Choir 
will run through the months of May, June, and July and 
again in September. No experience is necessary, though 
it is hoped that you are able to match pitch (as when a 
note is played on the piano). 
Please let Bob Moncrief know ahead of time, so that we 
have a music notebook prepared for you. Welcome to 
new singers!

A water dispenser is now located in the south narthex.

Parish Administrator Position
The Episcopal Church of the Good Shepherd, Dunedin, 
FL is looking for a Parish Administrator responsible for 
providing administrative support to the clergy, staff and 
church membership. The position requires excellent 
communication and technical skills. Proficiency in 
Microsoft Office or InDesign is required. The position 
is fulltime, salaried with benefits. Approximate start 
date is August 19, 2019. Please send your resume 
to COGSDPersonnel@gmail.com. Resumes will be 
accepted through July 1, 2019.

Memorial Day Service
with bagpipers from 
a local Middle School 
and the Suncoast Sea 
Cadets Color Guard.

Monday
May 27
10:00 AM

The Little Group will not be holding their usual 
Wednesday meetings until September 11th… enjoy 
your summer!

Cheryl Sharpe would like your help with the Memorial 
Day Reception. Please contact her [clsharpe21@gmail.
com] if you can:
	 • Help with the set-up and clean-up
	 • Donate cookies or brownies

Pentecost Sunday
June 9th, 2019

• To celebrate… wear RED.

• To participate… during the Lord’s Prayer be 
prepared to say it in a language of your choosing.



A sign-up sheet for nametags is located in the back 
of the church. Please print clearly!

Celebrations
Birthday:
	 May 26	 Betty Lloyd
		  Martha Mullinax
	 May 28	 Dottie Bellavance
	 May 29	 Terry Kirk
		  Cathy Jacobson
	 May 30	 Jeanette McDonald
	 June 2	 Judith Kern-Bertram
		  Connie Rieben
	 June 3	 Cheryl Sharpe
		  Taylor Hazel
	 June 4	 Tisha Lewis
		  Martha Howarth
		  Jocelyn Frenette

Anniversary:
	 May 26	 James Lynch and Jaclyn Chisholm
	 May 29	 Gus and Becky Robbins-Penniman
	 June 2	 Ken and Peggy Tomlinson	

Serving Us NEXT  SUNDAY, June 2, 2019
		  8:00 AM	 10:00 AM
Chalicist	 Cheryl Sharpe	 Joe Nixon
			   Miriam Benitez-Nixon
Acolyte	 	 Pat Cates	
Lectors	 Rhiannon Sharpe	 Evelyn Slama
			   Frank Kneen
Prayers	 Cheryl Sharpe	 Lynne Henderson
Prayer Team Diane Niford	 Maureen Belote
		  Butch Niford	 Cyndy Fahnestock
Greeters	 John Schmidt	 Steve Maisel
			   Caroline Maisel
Ushers	 Jay Harvey	 Bob Roehl
	 	 	 Sally Wakefield
Welcome Table: Joe and Miriam Nixon
Building & Grounds: Bob Roehl
Coffee Hosts: Bob and Lucy Jennings

Good Shepherd has a new website!

www.COGSDunedin.com

Prayers are requested for: 
Adrian
Al S.
Anita M.
Annette
Anthony
Austin
Bill G.
Bill T.
Blair B.
Bob & Lucy M.
Breanna B. & family
Brian D.
Brian S.
Brooke
Bruce H.
Cam B.
Carol & Jim
Carol C.
Channa & Renae
Charles H.
Chloe

Chris C.
Chuck
Daryl
Dave P.
Deb O.
Debbie A.
Denise’s mom
Dick H.
Donna D.
Dorothy & Nelson McK.
Duane B.
Ed & Eileen J.
Elaine W.
Evelyn K. 
Gary
Garzon family
Harold
Harold M.
Henny
Ione’s mother
Irmgard

Jacob
Jane M.
Jane M. & family
Jason C.
Jean McD.
Jean T.
Jeannette McD.
Jillian V.
Jim H.
John D.
Joseph G.
Josh
Kari D.
Kelly Ray M.
Linda R.
Liza H.
Lolly
Lou W.
Marcus
Margaret K.
Marilyn S.

Marva B.
Mary
Mei Hsiang K.
Michael M.
Michelle B.
Miranda
Nancy V.
Nicholas
Nick
Nick D.
Olivia W.
OLP2
Pat G.
Pat K.
Paul
Paul W.
Quinton B.
Rachel
Rich D.
Rich K.
Rick R.

Robbie
Robbin
Rowena
Roy O.
Ruthie M.
Sandy P.
Sharon W.
Shirley A.
Tammy
Ted H.
Terrance & Ava
Terrance, Ava, & Gaby
Terry
Tori
Trish S.
Walter L.
Weatherman family
Winifred L.
• Victims of war & greed
• The twins

Names will remain on this list for one month. If you would like the prayers to continue, please re-list the name in 
the white Prayers of the People book. The book is at the entrance of the nave, on the left side as you enter.

Good Shepherd Readies for Hurricane Season
In September 2017 the 
Church of the Good 
Shepherd was visited 
by Hurricane Irma. We 
were very fortunate that 
this was a relatively low 
category hurricane and 
the parish experienced 
only minor damage and 
inconvenience.  Thanks 
to careful planning the 
impact of Hurricane Irma 
was minimal. In June 
hurricane season will 

begin again and run through the end of November, and 
Good Shepherd is prepared in case we are hit by another 
storm. The parish has an Emergency Plan to cover a wide 
variety of emergencies and disasters and is available 
in the church office for your reading. We also have an 
Emergency Management Team that is ready to step into 
action if needed.  

The Emergency Management Team encourages you to 
have a plan for your safety should we have a storm this 
hurricane season. This includes the stockpiling of supplies 
for your family and a plan for evacuation if implemented 
by the county. It is very important that you are prepared 
and that you follow all directives by county officials. The 
Church of Good Shepherd has a Disaster Support Network. 
If you have not filled out your Hurricane Information Sheet 
please pick one up at any worship service, complete it and 
return it to Jan Cote or Michelle Schombs. This form will 
give us information to keep in touch before and after a 
storm in our area. We also want parishioners to know that 
we have an ice machine and all effort will be made to bag 
ice prior to a storm and after a storm if power and water 
are available. The parish has two generators which can be 
used to power the ice machine and other small electronics. 

If you need further information please contact Pat Cates 
(770.605.0679) cpatcates@gmail.com  or Michelle 
Schombs (727.638.3560) or m19ma50@verizon.net


